
HELTA 

Feedback from Rachel Appleby’s “Speaking Confidently” workshops 

on 18th November 2023. 

 

 

Good 

Very interesting. 

Well presented! 

Really good 

workshop! I just 

loved the hands-

on approach! 

Really enjoyed 

the interaction!! 

Likes: 

- Rachel! 

- Well organized 

Fun, engaging, 

interactive 

workshops. Helpful 

tips and good 

handouts. 

-great food for 

thought. 

- looking forward 

to implementation. 

Great workshop / event. 

Very useful. Lots I can use 

to help students and for 

my own “lectures”. 

A very personal, 
entertaining, 

informative and 
helpful session. 

Brava! 

Always love how Rachel gives 

you new perspectives even if 

you think you’ve seen 

everything. And her worksheets 

are fantastic. 


